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         Agenda III.A. 
         February 20, 2014 
 
To:   Members, Board of Education 
        
From: Lisa K. Rider, Executive Director of Business Services 
 
Date:  February 20, 2014 
 
Re: 2014 Pates Stadium Track Surface Replacement project at the Burnsville High 

School 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Education award the base 
bid ($196,605.00) and accept add alternate #1($3,985.38); add 
alternate #3($55,444.00); and unit price #3 (4 Crossover Zone Track 
Protectors $1,825.00) to Fisher Tracks Inc. for the total amount of 
$257,859.38.00.  

 

On Thursday, January 30, 2014, bids for the Pates Stadium Track Surface Replacement 

project at the Burnsville High School were opened and publicly read aloud. Four bids were 

submitted; the low bid form Fisher Tracks Inc. was the only bid that came in below the 

budgeted amount for this project. Attached are the bid tabulation results as well as SRI 

Consultants Inc.’s recommendation letter. 

 
 
 
All costs have been reviewed and validated by SRI Consultants Inc. 
 

   

 

 


